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To whom it may concern,

In relation to your recent invitation to submit an inquiry for speed limits and road safety in
Regional NSW we would like the below to be noted for the Cobar Shire Council.

For both state highways (The Kidman Way and The Barrier Highway) that run through our
shire we suggest both road speed zones remain at 110km/hour. With Regional Roads to also
remain at 100km/hour with suggestion to review the conditions on multiple recently
improved roads where the limit could be increased to 110km/hour. Advising also Local roads
remain at their current speed limit which is 100km/hour,

f you require any further information, please contact ||| [ G o» NG o

at

Thankyou,

Peter Vlatko

GENERAL MANAGER

Cobar - On the crossroads of the Kidman Way and the Barrier Highway





